
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
I hope this email finds you and your families well. 
  
For those of you I have not met, my name is Steve Ive and I am the Assistant Headteacher for 
Safeguarding & Welfare and Designated Safeguarding Lead at Wellsway School and IKB Academy. 
 
I am excited to invite you to our PSHE and Tutor Time Programme Information Evening on Thursday 
6th June, 6 – 7pm in Lansdown Hall.  
 
In the session we will explain and discuss what students experience and focus through our PSHE 
curriculum and the activities they complete during tutor time, to ensure they have the opportunity 
to become well rounded young people ready for life after Wellsway and IKB.  
 
If you plan on attending, I would be grateful if you could please click on the link below and complete 
the quick and simple MS Form, so we know how many parent / carers to expect. 
 
PSHE & Tutor Time Info Evening 23.24  
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Steve Ive 
Assistant Headteacher: Safeguarding & Welfare  
Wellsway School 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/RiFqY9JJQp

